
Fw: Puget Sound Electric Railway interurban car 523 

Richard R. Anderson
Executive Director
Northwest Railway Museum
www.trainmuseum.org
425.888.3030 Ext 7201

From:
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 11:47 AM
To: Richard Anderson
Subject: Puget Sound Electric Railway interurban car 523

Richard -
It was great talking with you about your Puget Sound Electric Railway interurban car 523 assessment 
and rehabilitation.  Sounds like an interesting project.
I would be delighted to do an assessment of the wooden car body, excluding mechanical systems.  I 
would expect to charge $3,500, plus expenses -  transportation (air and rental car), meals and 
accommodation.  I estimate those expenses for airfare, car rental, hotel and meals would be around 
$1,500. 
Regards,

Kyle K Wyatt

Sacramento, CA 95816

AndersonRichard 
Wed 2/28/2018 12:05 PM 
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